KeHel, Site 22, Black Creek, B.Ce
June 7, 1985

re. TeHe Oxland, Director
Vancouver Island Hegion
Ministr} of Znvironment
2569 Kenworth Hoad
Nenaimo B.Ce

VPT 4P7
Vod & ES

Dear Mr. Oxlsnds

Thank you for your letter of lay 28 re Copper Contaminated Teachate
at lr. Vashington Mine., I ¢iscussed your letter end invitation with
our local Steelheed Society Chapter at our monthly meeting on vednesdaye.
They encouraged me to accept your invitation to asccompeny your staff
to the mine site either in ls te June or esrly Julye

Please let me know when you aave finalized your plens and date for
this on=gite vieite I will be plcoased to acoompany youe

We avpreciate your concern that this pollution be cleaned ups

Sincerely yougs,

Father Charles A.he. Frandt
Chairman, Tsolum =iver
Inhancement Committee,
B.Ce Steelhead Societyy
R.R#1, Site 22,

Black Creek, B.C. VOR 1CO

CC to: Rory Glennie, Chairman, Comox
Valley Chapter Steclhead Society



